Steven Cole

I visit Thermopolis at least 4-5 times a year for long weekends of fishing the Bighorn, Wind River
Canyon, and the surrounding tributaries inside and outside of the res. Fish counts for 12"-1*" fish
were down this year according to the recent F&G report, so further risking this beautiful fishery to
mining extraction discharge and its side effects is truly mindboggling and could devastate this
fishery as a whole. Not a good idea, and not one I would ever support. Thank you!



